
NOTICE 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline 

 
Wyloo West Expansion Excluded from Coverage 

 
Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd (GGT), the operator of the Goldfields Gas Pipeline 
(GGP), has notified the Economic Regulation Authority that it has elected to exclude the 
additional capacity created through the recently constructed Wyloo West compression station 
on the GGP from coverage under the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas 
Pipeline Systems.  
 
This notification was made before the additional pipeline capacity came into operation, as 
required under the current access arrangement for the GGP.  
 
In November 2006, GGT made a similar election to exclude coverage of a new compression 
station at Paraburdoo.  
  
For further information contact:  
General Enquiries 
Peter Rixson 
Assistant Director Gas  
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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